Leah Volkmann

From: Alice Johnston

Sent: November 1, 2023 3:55 PM

To: CRD Files

Subject: FW: Introduction of Legislation: Local Government Housing Initiatives

Please log in and distribute, thank you.

Alice Johnston (she/her)

Manager of Corporate Services/Deputy CAO
aiohnston@cariboord.ca

Cariboo
Regional
District

Cariboo Regional District

Suite D, 180 North Third Avenue

Williams Lake, BC V2G 2A4

Ph: (250) 392-3351 ext. 242 or 1-800-665-1636
Fax: (250) 392-2812

From: ADM Housing Land Use Policy HOUS:EX <ADMHousingLandUsePolicy@gov.bc.ca>
Sent: Wednesday, November 1, 2023 3:38 PM
Subject: Introduction of Legislation: Local Government Housing Initiatives

HH Some people who received this message don't often get email from admhousinglandusepolicy@gov.be.ca. Learn why this is important

Hello Local Government CAOs, City Managers and others,

This afternoon, Ravi Kahlon, Minister of Housing, introduced new legislation to speed up local government development
approvals. The new legislation is intended to support getting more housing built by allowing small-scale, multi-unit
housing across B.C. and shifting to a more pro-active, long-term approach to planning, where local governments identify
their housing needs, and then zone for what is needed. Read the news release here:
https://news.gov.bc.ca/releases/2023PREMO062-001706.

Some of the specific details about how and where these changes apply will be in the regulations coming in the near
future. We will also be posting information on our new webpage as it is released: Local government housing initiatives -
Province of British Columbia.

We understand that this will take work to implement and require additional resources for local governments to meet
these new requirements. The province has committed $51 million in funding for local governments to support planning
capacity for implementation. In the coming weeks, we’ll be able to share further details about the funding and
information about resources and educational opportunities.

Kind regards,



Bindi Sawchuk

Office of the Assistant Deputy Minister
Housing and Land Use Policy Division | Ministry of Housing
Email: ADMHousingLandUsePolic

With respect and acknowledgement of the traditional territories of the WSANEC and Lekwungen-speaking peoples, specifically the
Songhees and Esquimalt Nations, lands upon which, as a guest, | am grateful to live, work and play.



